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School Health
 
ECHO


Alaska’s Department of Education and Early Development (DEED), in 
partnership with the Department of Health and Social Services (DHSS), will 

host a series of school health information sessions intended for 
superintendents, principals, and school health leaders. The recurring sessions 

will focus on health considerations, answering questions from the field, and 
establishing a safe school environment during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Who: Webinar viaSuperintendents, Principals, School Health/Nurse Leaders 

When and Where: 
Every Tuesday, 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
(beginning 07/21/2020) 

How does it work? Project ECHO creates a virtual learning network with real-
time access to a team of multidisciplinary experts. Each session features a 
brief lecture and an interactive case or process discussion. Topics will include 
health considerations in opening of school during the COVID-19 pandemic and 
provide guidance, resources, and summarize relevant journal articles. Please 
submit questions for the speakers in advance. 
Ask a question: https://form.jotform.com/201957898495175 

Hub Team: Todd Brocious, School Health and Safety DEED; Dr. Elizabeth 
Ohlsen, State Public Health Physician; Barbara Pennington RN MSN State 
School Health Nurse Consultant; Patrick Sidmore, MSW Healthy Schools 
Specialist 

Register at: 
https://echo.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAvduqorTgqGdIldKANttMHl-
el85qrH_s0 

For more information, please contact echo@alaskachd.org
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